MEMORANDUM 
TO:

Mayor and City Commission 

FROM:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager
THRU:
Louise Stilson, City Clerk

RE:

Resolution Calling for November Election
DATE:

August 24, 2012
______________________________________________________________________________

Attached for Commission adoption, is a resolution calling for the November 6, 2012 General Election to fill 3 positions on the City Commission.  

The City Charter (Part VI, Registrations and Elections, Article 1, Elections, Sec. 3, Calling an Election) requires that all elections shall be called by resolution of the City Commission.  
